
 

 

 

 

 

 

15 September 2020 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children in Year 6 

Your secondary school choice for September 2021 

I hope this letter finds you well at the start of this important year – one in which you will make an 

important choice by 31 October as to which secondary school you wish to start at next September. 

I have recently started as Headteacher at Lowton Church of England High School and wanted to introduce 

myself and invite you and your parents to meet me on Monday 28 September at our ‘open evening’. 

As we have to make sure we meet safely, this year we are going to ‘meet’ via Zoom and unfortunately not 

in person at the school as is normally the case. 

Open Evening: Monday 28 September: 

There will be two slots on the evening.  One at 5.00pm and one at 6.30pm which you can book onto.  You 

can reserve a slot by emailing my PA Ruth Harrison at  harrisonr@lowtonhs.wigan.sch.uk and letting her 

know which slot you wish to attend. 

 

The evening will include some live elements that parents and pupils can interact with as well as some 

recorded elements so that people can ‘see round’ the school and what we have to offer. 

This live element will include meeting me, Heather Clare (Deputy Headteacher), Kay Roberts                      

(Head of Year 7) and Laura Cooper (SENDCo).  It will also be an opportunity to hear from pupils at Lowton 

and their reflections on being here. 

I look forward to seeing you soon. 

With all best wishes,  

 

Kieran Larkin 

Headteacher 
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